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6th October 2021

Dear Parents / Carers

I wanted to make you aware that we currently have a number of confirmed Covid 19 cases
within our school community. These are isolated cases and they are not linked to any
classes.

Both the academy and the families concerned are following Government guidance to deal
with the positive cases to keep us all as safe as possible.

Please be vigilant regarding Covid symptoms, if your child/children become unwell and start
displaying any symptoms, please arrange for your child to have a PCR test and keep the
academy informed. If you are unsure about any symptoms please contact NHS track and
trace or visit the Government website https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus or NHS website
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19 for further advice.

We endeavour to keep you updated with this current situation and appreciate your continued
support. If we continue to work together, we hope to keep the confirmed cases to a
minimum.

Yours sincerely

Lindsey Corbett
Principal
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